
Important Upcoming Dates:

● 1/16 Martin Luther King JR. 
Day-No School, Staff PD Day

● 1/17-1/19 Kindergarten 
Registration

● 1/27 Lunar New Year
● 2/20-2/24 Winter Recess- 

School Closed

January 13, 2023

LLE Whalemobile Visit
On January 12th, the second, third and fourth 
graders at Luther Lee had the opportunity to 

learn all about whales. Students enjoyed 
learning about a whale’s body inside of an 

inflatable whale!



Spotlight on Fourth  Grade

Fourth grade has begun their fantasy unit in 
reading. Students are currently reading The 
Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe by C.S. 

Lewis. They are focusing on charting 
characters traits in Google Classroom as 
they read.  In writing, the students are 
writing an essay about the New Year’s 

Resolutions that they would like to 
accomplish. Also, students are learning 

about healthy eating and created a ‘MyPlate’ 
of their favorite meal.

New Year’s Resolutions for Families

1. Get unplugged-spend at least one night per 
month without tv or cell phones

2. Eat well and cook new recipes together
3. Exercise-go for a walk after dinner or have an 

indoor dance party
4. Read-take a trip to the bookstore or library to 

discover new favorites
5. Get more sleep-set a bedtime schedule and 

create a bedtime routine checklist



January 13, 2023

Dear CRS and LLE Families,

Happy Friday!  We just finished a very busy month of December filled with many activities.  It is 
with great excitement that we are planning for many more exciting events.  Below are some 
reminders and information about future adventures.

● LLE had an amazing event on 1/12 called the Whale Mobile.  This was a chance for our 
students to learn about these beautiful mammals and how they live in our oceans.

● Preschool Registration-We do have a few seats available in the Preschool 3 program for 
the 2023-2024 school year.  If you are interested, please contact Mrs. Rraci at 
201-768-6060 to register.

● Kindergarten Registration-Please contact Mrs. Rraci at County Road School to make an 
appointment to register for September 2023.  Your child must be 5 by October 1st.

● Lunar New Year-Many volunteers from our community are coming together to regale the 
students in this annual celebration.  This will take place on Friday, January 27th.  Please 
have your child wear red on this day.

● As mentioned in my last communication, I encouraged everyone to read each night with 
their children.  In March, we celebrate Read Across America.  To prepare for this, each 
child will receive a book in February as part of our One School, One Book initiative.  We 
have chosen one book for CRS and a different one for LLE.  Information about this will be 
forthcoming.

Have an amazing weekend!

Best,
Mr. Frank Mazzini
Principal 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yBPFofC2ZlHVA7PmNPw4n7Dkgb9Di7F2/view?usp=share_link

